
 

 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Castle Rock Club Officers:  

President  – Mark Cucarola 
President Elect   
Secretary  – Debbie Trent 
Treasurer  – Tom Lambert 
Immediate Past President – Debbie Trent 
 
Directors:   

Dick Harding  2025 
Dennis Magyar  2026 
Robin Scurto  2027 
 
Division 15 Lt. Governor James Martin 

District Governor Kathryn Williams 

District Secretary Josephine Young 

_________________________________________ 

Membership Dues are $250.00 per year.   

New Members pay a one time $50.00 New 
Member Fee + annual dues 

Breakfast is $18.00. 

_________________________________________ 

2024-2025 Committee Chairs: 

Human & Spiritual Values -  
Social - Ron Polomsky 
Programs - Dick Harding  
K-Kids Advisor   - Robin Scurto 
Builders Club Advisor  - Bill Bragg 
BUG Advisor  - Bill Bragg 
 

2024-2025 Foundation Chair 

Darlene Jeffrey 

         Monthly Newsletter –  July 

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to 

improving the world one child and one community at a time. 

July 2 Robin Scurto 

July 8 Ernie Kestenbaum 

July 16 Darlene Jeffery 

July 20 Ron Clausen 

Club website:  www.castlerockkiwanis.org 
Club Email:  crkiwanis@gmail.com 
Kiwanis website: www.kiwanis.org                                                             
Club Address: PO Box 222, Castle Rock, CO 80104 
RMD website: https://k24.site.kiwanis.org/  
Club Phone Number:  303-475-6130 
Club Facebook site:  https://www.facebook.com/CRKiwanis  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETINGS, PROGRAMS, ACTIVITIES 

 

Weekly Meetings: 

7am 1st & 3rd Thursdays, 7 AM 

Trestles Restaurant 

880 Happy Canyon Road 

Castle Rock, CO 80109 

July 3  Breakfast Mtg –Sarah Schumann 
July 4  Fourth of July 
July 8  Board of Directors Mtg-5:30 pm/Zoom 
July 14  Golf Tournament Mtg—4:30 pm/Zoom 
July 17  Breakfast Mtg—Journey Church 9009 
  Clydesdale Road, Castle Rock—Packing 
  bags for the Golf Tournament 
July 21  2025 Annual Sandra Dahl Memorial Golf 
  Tournament 
August 7 Breakfast Mtg 
August 12 Board of Directors Mtg-5:30 pm/Zoom 
August 21 Breakfast Meeting 
 
 
 

REMINDER 
 

2025 Annual Sandra Dahl Memorial  
Golf Tournament 

 
We have NO golfer slots left!!  Great job  

members. 
 

We will be at Journey Church, 9009 Clydesdale 
Road, Castle Rock, 7:30 am, to stuff goody 

bags for the golf tournament. 
 

If you still have Auction items, Sponsors or  
Donation Drawing items please give them to 

Pam. 

mailto:crkiwanis@gmail.com
http://www.kiwanis.org
https://k24.site.kiwanis.org/
https://www.facebook.com/CRKiwanis/
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****NEWS****  

Saying Good By to Sandra Dahl 

The Dahl Family recognized the Kiwanis Club 
at the Memorial for Sandra.  We thank them 
for their kind words.  Mark Cucarola was 
asked to speak about Sandra and her dedica-
tion to our club for over 20 years.  She is 
missed. 

Sarah’s Home/Daniel Academy 

At our June 5th meeting Jillian Winters was 
our guest speaker talking about Sarah’s 

Home and Daniel Academy. 
 

At Sarah’s Home, we provide a sanctuary 
for teenage girls who are survivors of sex 

trafficking as they reclaim the life God  
created them to have. 

 
Our faith-based program is designed to 

walk each girl through the process of com-
ing to terms with their pain and empower-
ing them in their healing.  We equip them 
and their support network with enough 
tools to continue their healing journey. 

 
Our house is truly a home where survivors 
have the space to begin their lifelong heal-
ing journey.  We serve teen age girls from 
all over the United States, ages 12 to 17.  

Our relationships with our community, FBI 
agents, courts, local law enforcement and 
guardian ad litems have connected us with 
these survivors and continue to align with 

us in the fight against sex trafficking. 
 

Daniel Academy is in the process of being 
build and will house boys age 12 to 17, 

who have also experienced sex trafficking. 

Our New Partnership with the Castle 

Pines Satellite Rotary Club 

Our speakers at the June 19th meeting were Lin 
Milkas and Steve Baroch from the CP Satellite 

Rotary Club.  There was a discussion about their 
March for Mental Health Initiative.  They are 
supporting a program that will train pediatri-
cians, primary care physicians, and physician 
assistants who treat youth ages 6-16.  They 

would be trained in a program created by Bos-
ton Children’s Hospital on how to screen for be-

havioral health concerns.  Behavioral health 
concerns that are identified sooner means that 
treatment or connection to other resources and 
supports can start sooner, with the goal of im-

proving student mental wellness and outcomes. 
 

They are planning a community Conversation 
between citizens of Castle Rock and a panel of 

experts on mental health.  It is tentatively 
scheduled for Thursday, September,25th from 
6:30 to 8:30 pm.  Location and date to be con-

firmed at a later date. 

 
Castle Rock Kiwanis is very interested in part-
nering with the Rotary on this project as teen 

suicide is something our club feels needs to be 
addressed. 
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Service Projects  

Kimberly Krueger // Principal 

kim@krucreative.com 

THANK YOU 

to Kimberly  Krueger for her donation of 
Graphics to our Golf Tournament. 

Look for more volunteer opportunities.  We 

will be announcing more opportunities soon.  

Please let us know if you have suggestions. 

  

Support your Kiwanis Club of Castle Rock by enrol-
ling your King Soopers Card in the Community Re-
wards Program. King Soopers will donate to the club 
based on a percentage of your purchases. To enroll, 
go to www.kingsooperscommunityrewards.com; cre-
ate a digital account and link your card to Kiwanis 
Club of Castle Rock Community Foundation #IT702 
 

In support of the Kiwanis Club of Castle 
Rock, Charitable non-profit contributions 
may be made to: 

The Kiwanis Club of Castle Rock Foundation 

PO Box 222, Castle Rock, CO 80104 

Tax ID 20-4888128 (501c3) 

Support Sweet Dream in a Bag  

Our Mission Sweet Dream in a Bag is a 501 

(c) (3) Public Charity that gifts children living 

in poverty with a new bedding package. The 

children usually reside in a temporary home 

or attend a head start school as their family 

is attempting to rebuild their lives. Sweet 

Dream’s passion is to offer the entire family 

acceptance, love, encouragement and hope. 

Donate today! Every $50 donation will pro-

vide a warm cozy bedding package for a 

child in need. www.sweetdreaminabag.org 

Our mailing address is: 9249 S. Broadway, 

Unit 200, Suite 198, Littleton, CO 80129  

mailto:kim@krucreative.com
http://www.kingsooperscommunityrewards.com/

